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Rose Hill Branch relocation

HSBC wishes to inform its customers and the public that its Rose Hill branch will be

relocated to Bagatelle, Mall of Mauritius on 5 September 2022.

Our Rose Hill branch will close at 3.30 p.m. on Friday 2 September 2022, following
which all customer accounts, held with this branch, will be administered from the

new branch in Bagatelle Mall of Mauritius.

An ATM will remain available in Rose Hill and its location will be communicated in

due course.

Our new branch will sport a modern design and will be in a convenient location with

ample parking space, ease of accessibility and extended opening hours.

We are contacting all concerned customers to advise details of this change.

For more information, please call us on 800 1234 (from 8 a.m. to 10 p.m.) or contact your

Relationship Manager.
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